
 

 

LAKE FARM PARK ACADEMY 

Lake Farm Park Academy, Botwell Common Road, Hayes, UB3 1JA 

Telephone: 0208 5732622 

Email: lfpaoffice@theparkfederation.org 

         October 11th 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Lake Farm Park are trialling children being in school in their PE kits on the days 

that they have PE. This is so that they can have the maximum time in PE lessons 

and time will not be spent getting the children changed. 

Please note that the weather is changing and the children will be doing PE outside 

so ensure that they have the appropriate clothing.  

We will be applying the dress code policy on these days too so children must be in 

their school PE kit as below:  

 white t-shirt 

 blue, black or grey bottoms  

 blue, black or grey sweatshirt  

 white or black trainers 

PE days are as follows:  

Reception Wednesday  

Year 1 Thursday Monday 

Year 2 Tuesday Thursday 

Year 3 Wednesday Monday 

Year 4 Tuesday  

Year 5 Thursday  

*Years 4 and 5 only have one day as their second PE lesson is swimming.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. H.  Buttar 

Principal 

 

 


